
School Board Meeting:    March 22, 2021 
 
Subject: Parkside Elementary Security 

Entrance 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen, Director 
       Buildings and Grounds 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept the low bid as submitted by the Alliance Building Corp. from Sauk Rapids, 
MN for a total of $134,900 for the Parkside Elementary Security Entrance. 

 
 

  
DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Enclosed is the bid tabulation showing the 6 bids that were received for the 
Parkside Office remodel project on Thursday March 18, 2021. Also included is the 
letter of recommendation from the architect, ISG Inc., to approve the low bid 
submitted by Alliance Building Corp. 

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTANCHMENTS: 

• Bid Tab 
• Letter of Recommendation 
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